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I am happy to know that the Police Complaints Authority
(PCA), Delhi is going to publish its Annual Report for the year

2024-25.

I am given to understand that during the year 2024-2025,
the PCA disposed 1645 complaints, which is a significant increase
from the previous year, when the disposal of complaints was

649.

I am confident that the PCA will continue to scale greater
heights in the future.

My compliments to the Chairperson, Members and staff of
the Police Complaints Authority for their service to the state and

the nation.
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